
Memories of Home Potluck 
Hosted by the Diversity & Inclusion Committee 

 
Friday, February 8th from 11 am - 1 pm 

Smith 117/119 (Kate & Michael  Bárány Conference Room) 
 

 
 
Join us for a potluck to celebrate the diverse backgrounds and 
experiences of the members of our department! You are welcome to 
bring a dish to share that reminds you of home. We hope to have a 
large collection of things for everyone to try! Please sign up to bring 
an appetizer, main dish, beverage, or dessert. We will provide 
additional beverages, plates and silverware. 
 
All members of the Chemistry community are welcome – 
undergraduate students, graduate students, postdoctoral associates, 
staff, and faculty. Join us! 
 
Please RSVP by Wednesday, February 6 
https://goo.gl/forms/5Ajk7DES4DsWAtdD2  


